
Partridge Snow & Hahn Welcomes Employment Lawyer
Matthew Mitchell

Established Massachusetts employment lawyer, Matthew Mitchell, has joined Partridge Snow & Hahn in the
Firm’s Boston office. Mitchell was previously a Partner with the law firm of Holland & Knight.

“Matt is a tremendous asset to our Firm,” began Partridge Snow & Hahn Managing Partner, David Gilden. “The
knowledge and energy he brings to the area of employment law expands our capabilities and provides further
depth to our existing practice for clients in the Boston market and throughout Massachusetts.”

Mitchell represents employers in a broad range of employment-related matters, including employment
discrimination, sexual harassment, non-competition and confidentiality agreements, wage-hour issues, and
family and medical leave. He has successfully defended clients before state and federal courts, state
administrative boards and arbitration tribunals. He has also counseled and trained corporate clients on various
employment-related topics, including supervisory training, Fair Labor Standard Act compliance and sexual
harassment.

“Partridge Snow & Hahn provides me with a platform better suited for me to address my clients’ employment
issues in an efficient and productive manner,” explains Mitchell. “I am thrilled to begin the next chapter of my
career with this firm.”
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